
g of a 7.7WEr. access adit to 

.on Sept. 17. This is beingdnwn from 
two underground ore bins that pres- 
ently contain some 1,100 tons of low 
grade material being used to fill the 
'circuit. But there are several thou- 
'sands of tons of high grade ore 
stockpiled that will soon see mill 
heads climbing to 0.80-0.90 oz per 

. ton. 
'4 *X Estimated production will run . 

approximately 4.500 oz of gold and, 
,800 oz silver monthly. 
costs are expected to run about 

135 per ton or S200 per ounce of 

Like most new new mining under- . 
ings today, there has been a cost 

overrunof about 20%. To assist in 
financing the final stages of con- 
struction and to provide working 

. capital, 150,000sharesof Scottiewere 
recently placed privately with Inter- 
national Investors of New York, a 
managed portfolio firm that con- 
centrates on gold mining stocks. The 

, placement netted Scottie 98.25 per 
share for a total of 51,237,500. 
AdditionaIIy, Noithair Mines has 
offered to advance a further 51-03 
million if needed at prime plus 1% 
interest. In consideration, Northair 
would receive a 25,OOO share bonus 
per year pro ram. 
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